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Melendez, Yadira

From: CJ1976 Buzz <cj1976buzz@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 6:12 PM
To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

Hello Yadira,  
 
Hope this email finds you well. 
 
I am writing in response to the Notice of Public Hearing letters the city sends out. For some reason I seem to get 
them a day or two after the hearing date. 
 
I would like to know if there is a way to submit an objection to granting this new license after the hearing date. 
This area is already bombarded with extremely loud and out of control people, who in general, are not residents 
of this area (taking the large population of college students into consideration).  
 
Although Victors is the primary contributor of out of control patrons. Many of which have twerking contests in 
the middle of the street between 1-3 AM, mostly on weekends. Patrons/guests of The Villa Filomena are not 
that far behind when it comes to disruptive behavior.   
 
Many people seem to forget that this area is a residential area, with thousands of residents. 
 
I do not support the approval of this license. Especially when it comes to allowing music. The Villa Filomena 
has on several occasions opened their back doors flooding the neighborhood with loud music. We should not be 
forced to participate in a celebration we are not allowed to partake in. Would they allow us to come in and start 
eating their food and drinking their alcohol? I don't think so. So why should we have to listen to their 
celebrations? 
 
This on top of the cars and motorcycles with extremely loud exhausts constantly gunning their engines like 
they're at a race track. How is this legal? Don't get me started on the motor trikes and motorcycles that have 
stereos that can literally hear from over "8 blocks away". 
 
Nothing is being done about these issues and now it looks like the city is going to grant this license. The police 
have done very little to respond to these incidents  
 
Although I enjoy living in a city environment, This is getting to be a bit much. I guess it is time to move and 
leave the downtown area to the thugs, drunks, and motorheads. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Carl Cummings 
1135 N Cass St., Apt.7 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
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